

REGISTRATION: A Choral Workshop with Award-Winning Composer Stacey V. Gibbs
January 29-30, 2020

Date	
Name of Choir	
Choir School Mailing Address	
Choir School Phone Number	
Name of Choir Representative Completing Registration	
Representative's Phone Number	
Representative's Email Address	
Number of Choir Members	

Complete this registration form and mail it to Tougaloo College to meet the January 10, 2020 deadline.

Mail the completed registration form, along with your \$100 check or money order, to the following address:

Tougaloo College Music Department 500 West County Line Road Tougaloo, MS 39174

- -Make checks payable to Tougaloo College
- -Write Concert Choir on the memo line

Submit all questions to Dr. Karl Twyner, Director of Choral Activities/Assistant Professor of Music: KTwyner@tougaloo.edu